~North Boone

Community Unit School District 200

North Boone Special Education Department introduces Family Resources Blog

The Special Education Department is excited to announce the launch of a Family Resource Blog.
The blog can be found at http://nbspeced.blogspot.com and will highlight tips, resources, and
community events. The goal of the blog is to provide a collaborative approach between teachers,
community members, and parents. There are many wonderful resources as well as organizations
in the community that provides training opportunities that can be beneficial to parents and
families of those with special needs.

On the blog you have the ability to subscribe to the blog by entering your email. By subscribing
to this blog you will automatically be signed up for new blog posts delivered to your email.

Please contact Melissa Geyman at mgeyman@nbcusd.org for more information.

North Boone Community Unit School District 200 serves approximately 1700 students in pre-
school through high school in the Villages of Caledonia, Capron and Poplar Grove as well as the
northern tier of unincorporated Boone County, Illinois. For more information visit the NBCUSD
website at www.nbcusd.org or contact the district office at 815-765-3322.
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